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Please put human life before animal life. A non-native fish is not nearly as important as
farming to feed millions is. If we truly evolved as American society has been lied to believe,
then why shouldn't we believe and expect also that any animal that goes extinct will evolve
again? Stop the environmental and animal rights madness and put people first. Please. 
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